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Comments: I am a full tome resident of Crested Butte as of 2019. However, I have been coming to Crested Butte

annually since 1995. I fully support the CBMBA "Riders Off the Road" trail plan. I appreciate the inclusion of

many of the proposed trails in the NVTP, but I would also like to see the Upper Cement Creek to Crystal, Dr Park

Reroute, Snodgrass Public Trail, and Eccher Gulc #559/Granite Basin #558 trails included in the NVTP. I also

support CBMBA's proposed trail for Upper Upper to Brush Creek Trailhead rather than the proposed IDT

alignment. I support CBMBA's proposed upper/northern portion of the Deer Creek to Tent City trail as it was

created in cooperation with RMBL and wildlife proponents to minimize the impact on wildlife. I disagree with the

IDT finding that the Upper Cement Creek section of road is not busy. I ride this trail often and can say that it is

sees a lot of motorized use. I think CBMBA's proposed Upper Cement Creek to Crystal Peak Trail would be very

valuable for mountain bikers. I fully support the proposed more sustainable reroute of the Dr Park trail. I also

support the day use area and trailhead infrastructure improvements.


